
Dward ATCB 

From: Dward ATCB [dward@atcb.com]

Sent: 05/19/2006 12:36 PM

To: 'Martin Perrine'

Cc: 'kare.oksanen@nokia.com'; 'William Graff'

Subject: RE: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 928319)

05/19/06

HI Martin 
The email from the KDB was a forward to you as received.  I double checked and the comment is not at the 
bottom of the email I received.  Perhaps the email server on one end or the other nixed that last line. 
I will take your email as an OK and proceed. 
Thanks for your efforts and consideration in this matter it is very greatly appreciated. 
  

Dennis Ward  
Evaluation Engineer  
American TCB  
Certification Resource for the Wireless Industry www.atcb.com  
703‐847‐4700 fax 703‐847‐6888  
direct ‐ 703‐880‐4841  
cell ‐ 209‐769‐8316  
NOTICE: This E‐Mail message and any attachment may contain privileged or company proprietary information. If you 
received this message in error, please return to the sender.  

From: Martin Perrine [mailto:Martin.Perrine@fcc.gov]  
Sent: 05/19/2006 12:30 PM 
To: Dward ATCB 
Cc: kare.oksanen@nokia.com; William Graff 
Subject: RE: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 928319) 
  
Dennis  Please double check your email. The end should have the following.  Please send me the email if it does 
not and I'll forward it to our KDB folks. 
  
  
  

 
Best Regards 
  
Martin Perrine 
  
  

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***  

Response to Inquiry on May 19 2006 2:49PM:  
Answer: For this specific case of handover operation the TCB can authorize the grant. It should be 
handled as if there were no simultaneous transmission for RF exposure purposes. This KDB 
correspondence or similar information should be included in the exhibit. There should be no 
simultaneous transmission evaluation in the SAR report.  




